

## Hon Ben Wyatt MLA Treasurer; Minister for Finance; Energy; Aboriginal Affairs

You Ref: A678329

Our Reference: 69-07152

Hon Alanna Clohesy MLC
Chair
Legislative Council Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations
Legislative Council Committee Office
Parliament House
4 Harvest Terrace
WEST PERTH WA 6005

## Dear Ms Clohesy

I refer to your letter of 29 March 2018 seeking clarification of answers provided to questions taken on notice and additional questions asked of the Electricity Generation and Retail Corporation (Synergy) as part of the 2016-17 Annual Report Hearings.

I can confirm that Synergy gifted 50 three phase charging sockets to the Australian Electric Vehicle Association.

The Australian Electric Vehicle Association had already purchased 20 charging sockets.

The 70 sockets are currently being installed in caravan parks, shops, service stations, and other establishments throughout regional Western Australia.

Thank you for bringing this matter to my attention.

Yours sincerely

Ben Wyatt MLA \
MINISTER FOR ENERGY

1 2 APR 2018

Public / Internet

18/04/18